Sellersburg introduces Concerts in the Park
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The Sellersburg Parks Board will be sponsoring free concerts in the park this summer.

The concerts will be on the third Sunday of each month from 2 to 4 p.m. They will be held at
the park next to the police department on New Albany Street.

The first concert will be May 17 with the music being provided by The Robbie Davidson
Band. The second concert will be June 21 with the music being provided by Mike Dean and
Strictly Country. The third concert will be on July 18 and the Robbie Davidson Band will be back
for this concert. The fourth and final concert for the summer will be on August 16 and Ron
Poston and The Canyon Wolf Band will be providing the music.

The Parks Board would like to invite everyone to bring a lawn chair and enjoy the music.
This is a new venture and if successful it will be continued in 2010 and will possibly be
expanded to include other activities and more concerts.




